
ROSTERS FOR NEXT WEEK 16/17 February 2019 
 

READERS:  First   Second 
6.00pm:    Trish Saines   Tara O’Brien 
9.00am: Sharon Hibbert  Sally McFadyen 
 
ACOLYTE/   6.00pm: John McRae  
SENIOR SERVER:  9.00am: Di McGregor 
 
ALTAR SERVERS: 6pm:  Reagan Griffin, Luke Jewitt, 
    Jesse Jewitt, Harper Cronin 
9.00am:    Beth Payne, James Payne, 
    Evelyn Scott 
PLANNED GIVING:  Sue Rolls and Trish Saines 
CHURCH CLEANERS:  Hennessy College & Team 10 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: To be advised   
CHURCH OPEN/CLOSE: Trish Saines (February 2019)  
LAWN/GARDEN ROSTER: B Maloney/C Maloney (Feb 19) 
MAINTENANCE: SWoolford/A Reimer (February 2019)  
Contact for Maintenance:  Don Smith - (0427) 410-422 
GRIEF & BEREAVEMENT:  Trish Saines (Feb 2019) 
LINEN ROSTER:   Joan Napier 
 

ROSARY STATUE: Bill & Mary Kearney, 111 William Street 
NEXT:  Miss Pat Gurney, 17 Elizabeth Street  
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
6.00pm:  Melissa Noakes  Robyn Major 
9.00am: Anne Murphy  Joanne Wells 

St. Mary’s Parish, Young  
   We sincerely acknowledge the traditional owners of this land, the Wiradjuri people 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time - 10 February 2019 
 

      IN EMERGENCY ONLY - FR. TOM (0408) 623 303 
 
         Parish Priests:  Fr Tom Thornton PP and Fr Trenton van Reesch (Assistant Priest) 
        Office Hours:      Tuesday to Friday  (9.30 am  - 1.30 pm) 
          Phone:  (02) 6382 2222    Fax: (02) 6382 2667 
  Office Address:   Campbell St., YOUNG  NSW  2594   (P.O.BOX 6) 
  Email:  young@cg.org.au       Web site:  www.cg.org.au/young 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED:  Nita Russell, Jean Longhurst, 
Jack Wells, Brendon Holmes, Robert (Bob) O’Brien  
(Brother of Jan Ryan),  Donald Close, David Brayshaw,  
John Elms 

FOOD BANK 
(Roster for February 2019- GROUP 1) 

For further information, please feel free to contact   
either Louise on (0484) 596 998 or Mary-Louise (Tootsie)  

on (0429) 811 081. 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS:  Jer 17: 5-8, 1 Cor 15: 12, 
16-20; Luke 6: 17, 20-26 

 
OPEN CHURCH - Parishioners can enter the body of 
the church any time for prayer during daylight hours 
through the main glass doors at the back of the Church. 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES 
 
Tue. 12th Feb:   8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
       NO 12.30 Mass at Boorowa 
Wed.13th Feb:   8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   10.00am Mass at Grenfell 
Thu. 14th Feb:    8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   11.00am Mass at Burrowa House 
Fri.  15th Feb: 8.30am Mass in the Chapel 
   9.30am Mass at SCC (YRV)  
Sat. 16th Feb: 9.30 - 10.00am Reconciliation  
   11.00am Mass at MSJ   
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Young  
   6.00pm Vigil Mass at Boorowa 
Sun.17th Feb: 9.00am Mass at Young 
   9.00am Mass at Grenfell 
    
NB:A Funeral Mass usually replaces a Weekday Mass 
 
VOCATIONS PRAYER GROUP: 9.00am in Chapel Thu 
 
BAPTISMS: During Masses on the second Sat/Sun. 
of month- Ring Office first for all Baptism enquiries 
 
CHRISTIAN MEDITATION: 5.30pm in Chapel Wed 
 
ADORATION: 5.00pm to 6.00pm in the Chapel Fri. 
 
WEDDINGS:  By appointment at least 6 mths notice 

ADORATION 
Please be advised that Adoration in the Chapel  

on Fridays will be from the hours of 5-00pm to 6-00pm. 

WEBSITE 
Please feel free to check out our information  

and Bulletins on the Website.   
Just go to: cg.org.au/young, and download view  

for the latest Bulletins etc. 

PLEASE EMAIL ANY MESSAGES FOR THE  
BULLETIN TO THE PARISH OFFICE NO  

LATER THAN 1.30 PM  WEDNESDAY,  AS THIS IS THE 
CLOSE OFF TIME FOR ALL  

ENTRIES. THANKS.   

PRESENTATION ASSOCIATES 
Please be advised that Presentation Associates will  
return with Morning Tea for the New Year after  
mass on Sunday, 10th February.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL MEETING IN  
FEBRUARY 2019 

St Vincent de Paul meetings will be held at the  
Conference Room in the St Vinnies Centre.  
The date for the next Meeting is Monday,  

18th February at 11-00am. 

1st Year Anniversaries of death for this week is:  
Patricia Gibson. Please keep this family in your prayers. 

ST MARY’S PARISH, YOUNG 
(SACRAMENTS 2019) 

 
Catholic parents who wish to enrol their  

children in the sacraments of Confirmation and 
First Holy Communion have to attend a meeting 
on Monday, 11th February in the Parish Centre  
at 7-00pm where registration forms and details  

will be provided. 
 

Please note this is not for children and this is the 
only night on which registration may take place. 

CHRISTIAN MEDITATION 
Christian Meditation is held at 5-30pm in the Chapel each 
week.  All welcome. 

MEN’S BREAKFAST 
 
To be held on Saturday, 30th March  
at St John’s Parish Hall.  
(8-00am for 8-15am start). 
GUEST SPEAKER: Gary Worboys APM 
(Police Deputy Commissioner) 
COST: $15-00 per person 
RSVP:  Monday, 25th March to St John’s Parish Office on 
6382-1811 or email:  stjyoung@bigpond.com 

QUESTIONS ? - “The Profession of Faith” - 2019 
Our next session will be Friday,  

15th February at 11-00am at the Parish Centre.  

THE SUNDAY SQUEEZE 
(Finding time for Mass in a busy schedule) 

 
Family time is busy. Even without children, our modern lives 
are packed with activities. 
So how do busy people make time for Mass, and why would 
they want to? 
 
 
HOW TO GET THERE: 
 
 Plan ahead - Schedule Mass ahead of time and fit  
 other activities around it. Make Mass the priority or it 
 will get squeezed out. 
 Free up Sundays - Do chores on weekday nights. 
 Confine kids activities to other days. 
 After Mass bonus - keep the positivity going  
 afterwards with a visit to the park, an ice cream shop 
 or café. 
 Double duty - If you are on the road, attend Mass near 

where you’ll be doing other things. 
 
WHY MASS: 
 
1. Feed your soul: Mass is a spiritual superfood. 
2. Connect with others. 
3. Breathe, Rest, Recharge: Get off the activity treadmill. 
4. God said so: Do we need a better reason? 
 
Through Sunday rest, daily concerns and tasks find their 
proper perspective, the material things we worry about give 
way to spiritual values. 
 

St Pope John Paul II. 

A PAUSE FOR THOUGHT 

PALM CROSSES 
It is getting close to that time of  year again 
and we are again asking if anyone is interested 
in helping to cut and make palm crosses.  
 
WE URGENTLY NEED HELPERS TO CUT THE 
PALMS, ESPECIALLY STRONG YOUNG MEN. 
(This is our only fund raising for the Parish at this stage 
and it would be a shame if this doesn’t eventuate). 
 
Please contact the Parish Office on 6382-2222 or send 
an email to: young@cg.org.au to leave your name if you 
can possibly assist or advise of any palm trees where we 
can cut some branches from. 
Thanks. 

THE BIBLE AND THE VIRGIN MARY 
Grenfell PPC has purchased a set of DVD’s entitled 
“The Bible and the Virgin Mary”. It is part of the 
“Journey through Scripture. The program is designed 
to help ordinary Catholics grow in their knowledge of 
scripture while deepening their understanding of the 
riches of our faith. 
To be held in St Joseph’s Primary School library in 
Grenfell, either on a Wednesday or Thursday from 
10am  - 12 o’clock and a repeat session for those who 
are unavailable in the mornings from 6-00pm - 8-00pm. 
The initial session will be two hours, but the following 
sessions will be only one hour. We will begin the pro-
gram on either 20th or 21st February, 2019.  
If you are interested in attending, please contact either 
Mary Moffit on (0419) 440-692 or Di Franks on (0418) 
619-740. (We need to know numbers for booklets). 

CLAIM THE DATE 
The Mercy Hospital Nurses Reunion is being held on  

Saturday, 25th and Sunday 26th May 2019. 
Afternoon Tea served at Hennessy Hall  

commencing at 2-00pm 
Mass at St Mary’s Church at 6-00pm, then  

dinner at Young Services Club. 
Please RSVP by Saturday, 9th March to Joy  

(6382-2762) or Noela (6382-7127). 
———————————————————————-- 

WANTED 
An RN Veil for the Reunion. 

Either material or paper. 
Please contact Joy on 6382-2762. 

FAMILY GROUP 
Family Group will be holding their first get-
to-gether for 2019 at the Aussie Hotel on 
Sunday, 24th February commencing at  
12 o’clock for lunch.  
All parishioners most welcome. 
Come and meet up with other parishioners and get to 
know them. Please phone Barb & Brian Hislop on  
6382-3288 with numbers by Thursday, 21st February. 

BAPTISMS 
We welcome Nixon Kinlyside, son of  
Dean and Ashleigh, Levi Ainsworth, son 
of William and Jessica, Cooper Irving, 
son of Christopher and Chloe and Ivy 

Hargraves, daughter of Nicholas and Stacey into 
our parish community through the Sacrament of 
Baptism this weekend. 


